
We want to go on record as being against ALL of SB978.  This bill and amendment affects law-abiding 
gun owners, not criminals. The people who are sponsoring these bills, are they going to come around 
next wanting to know if our kitchen knives are locked up?  If our cleaning products are locked up?  How 
about our shaving lotion and mouthwash?  There a thousand things around the house that a child can 
get into.  Even one child or person who is killed is one too many, but we need more common sense from 
our government oversight.  Nearly a hundred percent of the people who use weapons illegally are 
mentally ill in some way . . . . where are the bills to deal with those people?  All of these gun control bills 
are designed to disarm the legal, law-abiding population; not the ones who use guns in an illegal and 
unsafe manner.  The people of Oregon are speaking loudly and clearly that we don’t want these 
restrictions and we don’t want people from other states speaking for us. 
 
Sincerely, 
Billy and Becky Davis, Sublimity, Oregon 
 


